
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 29/06/2025 5:50:43 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

29/06/2025

MRS Melinda King
2 / 33 Moore Rd RD
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2025/0599 - 9999 Warringah Road DEE WHY NSW 2099

I have just returned from a holiday visiting my daughter in the UK and received this
notification of DA it appears the submission period has closed. I would like to make comment
of our concerns to the further restriction of light to our ground floor unit on the eastern side of
our bordering property with the proposed extension of the building to the west and south as
well as visuals of windows from our kitchen/laundry into the proposed bedrooms.




